
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 
MEETING MINUTES 

April 17, 2018 
 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 
at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, April 17, 2018 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the BDP 
in attendance included Allan Nappen, Chelsea Jack, Jay Haenn, and Jack Fazio.  Also present: Tanya 
Bamford, Board Liaison, Bruce Shoupe, Planning Director, and Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the 
Township Manager. 
 
Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:38pm. 
 
March 2018 Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   
 
Public Comment:  None. 
 
New Business:   
 
Chuck Maleski-USI Healthcare 

Chuck Maleski gave an update on the status of healthcare issues.  He discussed some different 
trends that could affect healthcare coverages like the merging of pharmacy companies with 
insurance companies (i.e. CVS and Aetna).   
 

Old Business:   
 
Bruce Shoupe gave a brief development update.   
 
The Committee decided to cancel the May meeting.   
 
Danielle Bridge provided a brief update about activities the Chamber of Commerce of Greater 
Montgomery County are offering.   
 
Adjournment:   

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:30pm.  The 
Committee will meet next on June 19, 2018.   


